MEASURE: HB 2646
EXHIBIT: 1
H BUSINESS & LABOR
DATE: 2.27.2013 PAGES: 1
SUBMITTED BY: Jame Moffatt

February 27, 2013

State Representative Margaret Doherty, Chair House Business and Labor Committee Oregon State Capitol Salem, OR 97310

Re. HB 2646

Dear Chair Doherty:

The University of Oregon welcomes the opportunity to comment on H.B. 2646.

Payment of prevailing wage is an important public policy issue for Oregon families and the economy. The University is subject to both state and federal prevailing wage laws. The University currently requires the payment of prevailing wage for all projects involving license agreements.

We appreciate your interest in this issue.

Sincerely,

Jame Moffett BD

Vice President for Finance and Administration and CFO